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Sewer issues remedied for Atchison Co Schools
(KAIR)--Atchison County students will return to class on Thursday.

That follows a day off Wednesday due to sewer related issues affecting the
Effingham-based schools of USD 377.

Superintendent Dr. Andrew Gaddis Wednesday afternoon told MSC News the
issue has been fixed, and classes will resume as normal Thursday morning.
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